Monday, February 24th, 1936

The regular semi-monthly meeting of the Lancaster Stamp
Club was held on the above date in the Y.M.C.4&. at 8 P.M.
There were twenty-one members and two visitors in attendance.
The president, Thomas A, Keller, was in charge.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read by the
secretary and approved with one correction.

The treasgurer reported a balance on hand ag of Feb. 10th,
in the amount of § 4.53. The receipts § 860 and expenditures
of § 3.38, leaving a balance to date of $ 9.75.

Mr. Edw, Evans gave a short revort on the work of the
Publicity Committee. lir. Mentzer, chairman of the Program
Committee, stated that he would like to have the Club's
reaction ag to the types of programs desired at the meetings.

& motion was made hyMy¥. lMentzer that the secretary be
instructed to follow up the corresvondence in reference to
the Nat'l. Federation of Stamp Club's, believing it to be of
benefit to the local organization. The motion pasgsed. Dr.
Arthur Gerhart was elected local representative of the Fed-
eratdn and Clarence W. Brazer, regional representative, It
was moved and formally passed that the dues ($1.00) of the
Federstion for the current year be paid.

Mr., Carl Zeigler, 724 Sixth St., and John J. Kiphorn,
Millersville, R. #1., were elected to membershio.

A bill for .30cts for postage was presented by the
gecretary and ordered pald.

A prospectus for the Third Annual Exhibition of the
Pottestown Y.M.C.A. Stamp Club, March 19-22nd, was read and
ordered filed., A letter was received from Richard Minnich
of the Yorktowne Philatelic Society inviting the chub to
attend a joint meeting with the York Club at Mr. Minnich's
home on March 10th. No action was taken on this matter.

As there was no further business,the meeting was adjJourned.
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